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Background: 

 The City was awarded a grant through the Regional Transportation Authority in June of 

2020.  Through a competitive bidding process, Housel Lavigne with Fish Transportation 

Group was selected as the consultant for the project. 

 Though COVID made gathering feedback more challenging, there were two virtual public 

presentations, an in-person open house, several stakeholder committee meetings, and a 

dedicated website to gather comments and Maps.Social feedback.  

 The plan is a guiding document and not regulatory.  The Strategic Action Plan acts as a 

guidebook for future development strategies.  It also establishes direction for improvement 

to the pedestrian, bicycle and vehicle infrastructure. Below is the completed strategy example 

from the Transportation section for the Crystal Lake Station Area. 
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 The Plan also creates illustrative design concepts.  By using the best practices outlined in the 

plan, example site designs were created for key redevelopment properties.  These will help 

illustrate what development and redevelopment could look like around the stations. 

 

 

 

 
Recommendation:  
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